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DONATE YOUR PRE-LOVED 

CHRISTMAS JUMPERS AND 

FESTIVE CLOTHES 

Do you have any Christmas Jumpers you no longer need? 

Please consider donating them to the Friends of the School  

for a fundraising sale, later this year. 

Please bring any donations to school and hand to class teachers 

before 26th January 2024. 

Thank you! 
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